
From: PUC  
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 8:50 AM 
To:  
Subject: EL19-003 
 
Mr. and Ms. Lindgren, 
 
This is in response to your emails dated Aug. 15 and 16 regarding the Crowned 
Ridge Wind, LLC docket, EL19-003. Your emails will be posted under Comments 
and Responses in the dockets for review by the commissioners and other parties to 
the docket. 
 
Thank you. 
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




